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IMPORTANT DATES 
 

Nov 18...School Site Council 

Nov 19…Kindergarten Faire @ Chico High 

Nov 23-27 Thanksgiving Break – No School 

Dec 9….Kindergarten Registration 

 

 KINDERGARTEN FAIRE 
 

Come join us on November 19, 2015, at Chico High 

School in Lincoln Hall, 5:30 PM-7PM.  You will have an 

opportunity to meet your school’s Principal and 

Kindergarten Teachers as well as find out everything 

you need to know about Kindergarten registration.  If 

you aren’t able to join us, you can find more 

information on our website:  www.chicousd.org (look 

under What’s New) or call 891-3000, ext. 137. 

 

 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 
 

The date for Kindergarten registration at Citrus is fast 

approaching.  It will be held on Wednesday,  

December 9th. Registration is from 8:00 AM – 3:30 PM.  

We will be in the library.  
 

If your child will be 5 years old on or before  

September 1, 2016, he/she is eligible to begin school in 

the fall.  If they will be 5 years old between September 

1st and December 2nd, 2016, they are eligible for 

Transitional Kindergarten.  All you need to do is come 

to Kindergarten Registration Day and bring his/her 

birth certificate, immunization records and proof of 

residence, such as a PG&E or phone bill or rental/lease 

agreement, etc.  
 

We ask that you leave your children at home, if at all 

possible.  There are several forms that you will need to 

complete and no child care will be available.  Thank 

you for your cooperation. 

 

 

Reminder: Citrus is a Latex Free School. Do 

not bring toys and soft rubber items from 

home. 
 

HEALTH OFFICE DONATIONS 
 

The health office is in need of jogging pants or leggings 

sizes 5-10 and long sleeve shirts.  If you are cleaning 

out drawers and closets of outgrown kids clothing, 

please bring them in to share with little ones who 

might be in need of a change of clothes.  THANKS so 

very much from The Health Office Crew. 

 

BOBCAT DEN 
 

The students really look forward to visiting the Bobcat 

Den and redeeming their power paws. However our 

Bobcat Den is in need of donations to keep the success 

of it going.  Anything is wonderful, but here are a few 

ideas: 

• Gently used toys 

• Christmas/ items 

• School supplies 

• Coloring books 

 

Donations can be dropped off in the office. All 

donations are greatly appreciated!! Thank you!! 

 

BOX TOPS CONTEST WINNER 
 

The winner of Citrus PTA's Box Tops contest is Mrs. 

Ballew's class with 387 Box Tops!  They won a healthy 

snack and an extra recess. Thank you to everyone that 

participated. 
 

A total of 2572 Box Tops were brought in last month. 

Way to go, Citrus! 
 

 

PLEASE CHECK THE LOST 

AND FOUND DAILY.  

ITEMS NOT CLAIMED BY 

THANKSGIVING BREAK 

WILL BE DONATED TO 

CHARITY.   

        THANK YOU 
 

 


